Penny Beaulieu

From: Loron Hodge <hopecenterdhim@atginternet. com>
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 8:47 AM

To: Penny Beaulieu

Subject: Grant donation Acknowledgement

Dear Ms: Beaulieu:
RE: $10,000 Grant.

This message is to acknowledge the grant awarded to us by the S.L Gimbel Fund. This grant will help us support
the “Feed

the Children” project we are planning for early spring. Our program includes support from the Cornerstone
Christian

Community Church, the Community Action Partnership of Kern and a number of other faith-based
agencies. The program

will consist of games, family activities, health agency demonstrations designed to reach elementary and Junior
High

schools.

The Hope Center will distribute bags of food, backpacks, and support information. The date is yet to be
confirmed but

will held on a Saturday and will be geared to fow income families with children, both English and Spanish
speaking.

The planning for the is underway at this very moment and as soon as we have a firm date | will contact you with
a full

report. We would not be able to do this had it not been for the wonderful generosity of your organization and
the S. L.

Gimbel Fund. Thank you very much. If you have any questions, call me at 1- (661) 319-6405.

Loron J. Hodge
Executive Director/ Chaplain



